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CAUTION:External email.

My name is Donna J. North and I am a retiree from the Washington State school
system at Rainier School District 307.  I am writing to advocate for a PERMANENT
Plan 1 COLA.  Please consider a positive discussion on this topic when you have
your meeting that is coming up soon.

Since prices for everything have increased dramatically, it is very important for the
Plan 1 retirees to be able to plan on the COLA.  We count on your positive action.

Thank you for this consideration.

Donna J. North
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